MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and Council

FROM:

Lori Stelzer, City Clerk

RE:

Resolution No. 2017-20

Vacating Easement for Tervis Tumbler Company

DATE:

August 14, 2017

City staff, including the city attorney, reviewed this application in its entirety. There are no objections from staff and no objections from FPL, TECO, Comcast and Frontier. A public hearing is required pursuant to Section 3.06(d) of the Charter.

After the public hearing is concluded, Council approval is requested.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

:las